
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David O'Brien [mailto:dsobrien1@mac.com]  
Sent: February 12, 2011 1:13 PM 
To: Russ Houldin 
Subject: Board File Number EB-2011-0004 
 
Mr. Houldin 
 
I have received a letter, dated February 8, 2011, in response to my application to 
participate in the Smart Grid Working Group. The letter asks permission to make my 
full, un-redacted submission available on the OEB website or at its offices. 
 
By this e-mail, I hereby grant my permission. If you require further confirmation, such 
as a letter of confirmation, please let me know. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to offer my submission for this position. 
 
David S. O'Brien 
1837 Snow Bunting Court 
Mississauga  ON  L5L 2Y8 
Tel: (905) 607-1750 
E-mail: dsobrien1@mac.com 
_________________________________________________ 
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